
 

 

11 October 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent(s) / Carer(s)  
 
Re:  Year 11 Parent’s Information Evening Wednesday 6 November 2024 - 4.15-5.30pm 
 
 
It is my pleasure to invite parents and carers of our Year 11 cohort to a short information 
evening to explain the processes surrounding the upcoming ‘mock’ exam season for our 
2024/25 cohort. 
 
This short event will focus on the systems of support, guidance and resources that the 
Academy is planning and give parents an understanding of these together with ‘tips and tricks’ 
you may wish to use to better support your child in this pressured time. 
 
Itinerary 
 
4.15-4.45 pm Parents arrive to view subject stalls and speak with subject leaders.  Light 

refreshments (food, snacks & drinks) will be available 
 
4.45-5.15 pm Heads of Mathematics, English and Science present up to date exam  

information and one ‘take home revision tip’ 
 
5.15-5.30 pm View subject stalls and speak with subject leaders  
 
5.30 pm Event closes 
 
Please complete the two question Google form if you wish to attend.  LINK  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Tim Duffill 
Vice Principal – Teaching & Learning      TTD/JSO 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfNIAWjf6x2Yr6EPpS_Cju6V9045x_EJg70D2Myjc4g4hDZMw/viewform?usp=sf_link

